
Marysville Borough  

Streets Committee Minutes 

July 1, 2019 

1:30PM 
 

 

 

Chair: Steve Copp Members: Dave Magee, Lance Barthel     
Maintenance: Robert Laman, Ken Miller  
 
In attendance:  Kim Charles, Steve Copp, Rob Laman, Dave Magee, Ken Miller and Bill Rudy 
       
 

Long Term Planning: 
Streets (Lincoln from Front to Cameron, South Main from Mill Ave south to Bed & 
Breakfast, Front Street from 508 to Greenbriar, Maple Ave 700 block, Adams Avenue Valley 
to Cameron) 
 
Trucks/Equipment: 
Skid Loader Replacement in 2022 
2014 Dump Rechassic Replacement in 2021 
1997 Large Dump Truck Replacement in 2020 
 
 
  

Roger Barrick – Top coat final phase for the borough to take over 
Roger would like to top coat the final phase at Whitetail Crossing this year and have the 
borough take over the road.  Bill Rudy of Pennoni said he will prepare an inspection check 
list to go with Roger to make sure everything is complete.  The check list will be scheduled 
for next month. 
 
Frank Boyer – Sidewalks - Update 
Ken said Lance, Greg and I looked at the sidewalks and nothing will be done.   

 
Suez - Paving of streets (Linden Ave & Maple Ave) 
Ken said he spoke with Suez and the manager will get back with him this week regarding 
paving the streets.  The streets must be paved curb to curb and not patched.   
 
Bryan Christensen – 305 Valley Street – Reduction of Speed Limit 
Katelyn Piestrak would like a support letter from borough council to reduce the speed limit 
on Valley Street from 35 MPH to 25 MPH.  This would possibly help them get approval from 
PennDot to have a driveway.  Please see the file for additional information on the driveway.  
The committee recalls the previous owner requested a traffic study as well and was denied.  



The committee said the we can pull Ron Robert’s file to see what the outcome was when he 
applied.  The committee said they would get back in touch with her. 
 
Bridge Inspection South Main over Fishing Creek 
Bill Rudy said Pennoni prepared a letter of response to let them know there is a plan in 
place.     

 
Deb’s grandson – Community Service – paint curbs on the weekend 
The committee was concerned about not have any supervision with borough employees 
available on the weekend.  Deb’s grandson would also need to get all clearances needed 
and that could take up to four to six weeks.  The committee requested this to be put on the 
work session. 
 
Police Garage 
Ken said he needed to get stamped prints to get quotes.  The cost was $400.00 to get the 
prints.  Once Ken receives the stamped prints, he will get the quotes.   
 
Lawn Mower  
Rob presented the committee with quotes for a new lawn mower.  He said the current 
mower is 11 to 12 years old and it needs replaced.  The committee agreed to add this to the 
Finance Committee for review. 
 
Paving on South Main Street  
Ken asked the committee if the paving could be extended another 200 linear feet and this 
would take the paving to the plant while the contractors are still in the borough.  The 
committee agreed to extend the paving since we could use the extra $30,000.00 from the 
project.  Bill asked Ken to mark off the area and he will meet him there to go over 
everything.   
 
 
 


